
TULSA COUNTY 


PURCHASING 

DEPARTMENT 


MEMO 


DATE: OCTOBER 29, 2014 

TO: BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

FROM: LlNDAR.DORRELL ~ .~ ~~~ 
PURCHASING DIRECTOR ~'\.Jl . 

SUB~IECT: 	 BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION- FLEET CARD ACTIVATED FUEL MANAGEMENT 
SYSTEM 

IT IS THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE TULSA COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT AND THE 
TULSA COUNTY CENTRAL GARAGE TO AWARD THE BID FOR A FLEET CARD ACTIVATED FUEL 
MANAGEMENT SYSTEM TO THE FOLLOWING VENDOR: 

PETROLEUM MARKETERS EQUIPMENT CO, LLC. IN THE TOTAL AMOUNT OF $23,070.00 

THIS WAS THE LOWEST BID RECEIVED. 

THIS RECOMMENDATION IS RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED FOR YOUR APPROVAL. 

LRD/tah 

ORIGINAL: PAT KEY, COUNTY CLERK, FOR THE NOVEMBER 3, 2014 AGENDA. 

COPIES: 	 COMMISSIONER JOHN M. SMALIGO 
COMMISSIONER KAREN KEITH 
COMMISSIONER RON PETERS 
MARK LIOTTA, CHIEF DEPUTY 
MICHAEL WILLIS, CHIEF DEPUTY 
VICKI ADAMS, CHIEF DEPUTY 
DAN BELDING, DIRECTOR, BUILDING OPERATIONS 
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